
Charlotte Department of Transportation 

Memorandum 
 

FAST – FRIENDLY - FLEXIBLE 

 

Date: 

 

February 28, 2013 

To: 

 

 

Tammie Keplinger 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 

From: 

 

 
Dennis E. Rorie, PE  

Development Services Division 

Subject:  Rezoning Petition 13-030: Approximately 7.11 acres located on the north 

side of Ballantyne Commons Parkway 

between Rea Road and Brittany Oaks Drive. 

 

 

CDOT previously commented on the subject petition in our memorandum dated January 25, 

2013.   

 

CDOT requests the following changes to the rezoning plan: 

 

1. Provide a 5’ minimum sidewalk connection to the Ballantyne Commons Parkway in the 

general location where Black Forest Lane crosses the stream. 

 

If we can be of further assistance, please advise. 

 

cc: S. Correll 

B. D. Horton  

Rezoning File 


